
The children below received a 

Head Teacher’s award before half 

term after impressing their 

teachers all week: 

 Noah Galuidi-Bently 

 William Bennett 

 Harry Foggin 

 Josie Rymer 

 Freya Dewing 

 Charlotte Hanlon 

 Abby-May Strang 

 Alfie Moutrey-O’Malley 

Numbots certificates were 

presented to Toby Moutrey 

and Olivia Robshaw. 

Times Table Rockstars 

awards were given to 

Harry Clarke, Teddi 

Templeman and Jacob 

Hudson. 

Congratulations to you all. 
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Our website at lockwoodprimaryschool.eschools.co.uk has lots of information for parents.  We will be working to 

improve our website very soon which should make it easier to navigate. 

Dates for your diary 
November 
• Monday 11th - Remembrance service 10.40am 

• Tuesday 12th to Friday 15th– Anti-bullying Week 

• Thursday 14th– Reception sport event at Saltburn 

• Friday 15th– Children in Need 

• Thursday 21st– Winter BINGO! – all welcome 

• Friday 22nd– Year 2 football festival at Skelton 

• Wednesday 27th – NSPCC Anti-bullying workshops for Year 2, 5&6 

• Thursday 28th – Advent Assembly with Father Jonathan 

• Friday 29th– PD Day – school closed to pupils 

December 
• Thursday 5th – Rocksteady concert for school and parents 

• Tuesday 10th – EYFS & Keystage 1 Christmas performances  

• Monday 16th & Tuesday 17th – Keystage 2 Christmas performances 

Welcome to the first newsletter of our second half term.  We have lots of special events to look forward to over the 

next 7 weeks as well as our days packed full of lessons and learning.  In the ‘Dates for your diary’ section below you can 

see we have already put in the days of our Christmas performances so parents can make arrangements to see these 

special events.  EYFS and keystage 1 will be doing shows on the morning and afternoon of the 10th December and 

keystage 2 will be starting after lunch on both 16th and 17th December. 

On Monday 11th November, we will be holding a special assembly in school to mark Remembrance Day.  Following this 

assembly at 10.40am, we will be gathering as a school around our war memorial for a short service led by Father 

Jonathan followed by a moments silence at 11.00am.  All parents are welcome to join us at this service.  Please note 

however, that there will be no parking available on the school site at this time and parents should enter via the 

pedestrian gate on Margrove Road from 10.30am.   

Any children who are part of Brownies, Guides, Beavers, Cubs, Scouts or any of 

the uniformed cadet force, can wear their uniform to school on Monday 11th 

November. 

The war memorial is also open for anyone to visit during the period of 

Remembrance between 4th and 15th November, during school opening hours. 

We are raising funds for the Royal 

British Legion by selling poppy 

themed gifts and paper poppies at 

break times this week. 

Price List 

Stick on poppies - 30p 

Wrist bands and bracelets - £1 

Rulers - £1 

Zips - 50p 

Paper poppies – any donation 

 

Photos from the Year 1 PE trip to Lingdale. 

Their behaviour and attitude was superb. 



  

Halloween Discos 


